
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Event Calendar 2008 
 
Feb 22 -   Badminton 

Competition – 
alumni vs school 
team 

April 27 - Mai Po Visit  
June 24  - Eye Care Seminar 

“Modern Cataract 
and LASIK surgery”

Sep  -  Visit to Hoi Ha Marine 
Life Centre 

Oct  -  BBQ & Dinner with 
teacher back from 
overseas 

Nov  -  Hiking 
Dec  -  AGM & Dinner 
 
Details on www.smsaa.org with 
photos of past events
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We have relocated the SMSAAL‘s website 
to a new URL: www.smsaa.org . Please 
update your record and pay a visit to our 
“Planned SMSAA Events in 2008” by 
following the above URL link. 
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Association Limited 
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Canada Alumni Association 
 
Ontario  
http://www.stmarksalumni.ca 
 
Calgary 
http://www.stmarksalumni.com 
 

  
1961 alumni spring dinner 

About 40 alumni attended the spring dinner 

organized by mainly 1961 graduates of St. 

Mark’s. 

2007 AGM and 1957 Alumni 
Re-union 
St. Mark's School Alumni Association held  

the AGM dinner of 2007 at the  Craigengower 

Cricket Club in Happy Valley. We had around 

twenty 1957 alumni, both local and overseas, 

to celebrate their 50th graduation 

anniversary. 

 
Dear Alumni,
 
It is my pleasure to serve as the Chairman of 
the Alumni Association Limited this year. 
Taking this opportunity, I would like to build 
a closer connection among our alumni with 
the assistance of the current executive 
committee members. I hope that we can bring 
everyone together as if we were one big 
family. 
 
To serve our alumni better is our goal. Your 
participation and support are definitely 
essential and necessary. If you want to work 
for the good of the alumni association, you 
are most welcome. Lastly, I wish you all 
happiness and success throughout the year. 
 
 Lam Kwok Yin, Edmond (1982 graduate) 

Chairman’s Address  


